
NRHEG Independent School District #2168 

Notice of 

Proposed Property Taxes 

 

The school board of NRHEG Independent School District 2168 will hold a public hearing on its current 

budget and on the amount of property taxes it is proposing to collect in 2021 to pay the costs of the 

district for the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

Attending the Public Hearing 

All residents of the school district are invited to attend the public hearing of the school board to express 

their opinions on the current budget and on the proposed amount of 2020 payable 2021 property taxes.  

The hearing will be held on: 

 

Monday, December 21, 2020 at 6:00pm 

Media Center 

New Richland Secondary School 

306 Ash Avenue South 

New Richland, MN 

 

 

Due to the current guidance about limiting person-to-person contact due to the COVID-19 (coronavirus) 

pandemic, the December 21, 2020, Truth in Taxation meeting will take place with one or more board 

members possibly participating by telephone or other electronic means in accordance with Minnesota 

Statute 13D.021 – Meetings by Telephone or Other Electronic Means. 

The public may access a YouTube livestream and/or recording of the meeting by going to the District 

Website under Our District – School Board – School Board Meeting Live Stream/Recordings or by going 

to https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCeJxHiECoUTI90UwNd2p0KA.   

The public may submit comments/questions prior to and during the Truth in Taxation meeting using this 

email address:  tnt@nrheg.k12.mn.us 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCeJxHiECoUTI90UwNd2p0KA

